
 
Dear Student, 

 

We hope this message finds you well. Your well-being is our top priority, and during these 

challenging times in Israel, we are committed to maintaining our connection with you. 

  

In the coming days, we will reach out to you by phone. This will be a short and friendly 

conversation lasting just a few minutes. We also want to ensure that we have your most 

up-to-date contact information and a better understanding of your personal situation. 

If your phone number has changed, and you're not sure we have your updated details, 

please reply to this email with a phone number where we can reach you. 

If, for any reason, you do not receive our call, please don't hesitate to get in touch with our 

dedicated staff at the Student Life Unit. You can reach us at 

madrichimlife@savion.huji.ac.il. 

  

We are here to support you. 

  

Warm regards, 

 

Raz Rabinovich | Director 

 

Division of International Community Support Unit & Welcome Center | Rothberg 

International School 

The Hebrew University of Jerusalem | Boyar Building, Room 104A 

Jerusalem 9190501, Israel 

T +972.2.5882606 

 razra@savion.huji.ac.il 
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